
DEAR  
COMMUNITY 
MEMBER: 

EAST 
VAN 
SOIRÉE

On Friday February 1 , 2019 two neighbourhood schools - General Brock Elementary and David

Livingstone Elementary , will host a joint fundraiser for 200 parents at Main Street ’s iconic

Heritage Hall . It will be a night for parents to get dressed up and come together to help both

schools raise funds for long overdue improvement projects . 

 

In 2018 , we raised over $22 ,000 for our schools . 

 

We are working to create a community event to directly benefit our schools . For 

that reason we are reaching out to you to ask for donations . Are you able to help the children at

our schools by donating goods , services , gift cards to the silent auction , or in kind donations to

the event in terms of decor , drinks , or food? Every donation , no matter how large or small , is

gratefully accepted and all donors will be acknowledged at the event . 

 

The night itself will include dancing , mingling and fundraising and will provide much needed

support for our two elementary schools .  

 

Le us know if  we can provide you with any other information about the organization or the

event that would assist in your decision making process .  

A NIGHT OF DANCING + COMMUNITY 
RAISING FUNDS FOR GENERAL BROCK & DAVID 

LIVINGSTONE ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 
FEBRUARY 1, 2019 + HERITAGE HALL 

8PM TO MIDNIGHT

SINCERELY, THE SOIRÉE COMMITTEE 
PLEASE CONTACT: 
JULIA HIBBARD 604-818-7472 
JULIA.HIBBARD@GMAIL.COM 


